FRANKLIN COUNTY

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

BraD PECK Rocky MULLEN CLINT DIDIER
DISTRICT 1 DiSTRICT 2 DISTRICT 3
KEITH JOHNSON
COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

April 27, 2021

Mr. Kevin Scott
Re: THIRTY YEARS OF SERVICE TO FRANKLIN COUNTY

Dear Mr. Scott:

On behalf of Franklin County, I would like to express our gratitude for your faithful service as the
Franklin County IS Director from January 8, 1991 through April 30, 2021. Your contributions to
the County and your years of service have been invaluable.

Please accept this Certificate of Appreciation for your dedication and professionalism. We hope

you know just how much we respect you and have valued you as our colleague. You will be
missed at Franklin County.

Bas

Board of Commissioners

1016 North 4 Avenue, Room A-102, Pasco, Washington 99301-3706 | Phone (509) 545-3535 | Fax (509) 545-3573 | website www.co.franklin.wa.us



DEEEEEEEEEE




